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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Grids2-MCR

From: Lilly Noble

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 12:56 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Grids2-MCR

RE: GRIDS2/MCR Plan
Dear Planning Committee Members,

Thank you for taking the bold step of preserving prime farmland in Hamilton and planning for a better city.
More middle density homes will help with affordable housing and increase transportation options.

Thank you for doing the best for Hamilton residents.

Lilly Noble



